
Menu 5th - 9th December

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Morning 
snack

A choice of cereal, bread 
sticks/oat/rice cakes, fruit 

& veg sticks 
water or milk 

A choice of cereal, 
bread sticks/oat/rice 

cakes, fruit & veg sticks 
water or milk 

A choice of cereal, 
bread sticks/oat/rice 

cakes, fruit & veg sticks 
water or milk 

A choice of cereal, 
bread sticks/oat/rice 

cakes, fruit & veg sticks 
water or milk 

A choice of cereal, 
bread sticks/oat/rice 

cakes, fruit & veg sticks 
water or milk 

Lunch

Veggie bacon mini  
pizza served with diced 
potatoes, corn on the 

cob, mixed vegetables  

Fresh fruit  
GF, DF available 

Fish fingers served 
with broccoli, carrots, 

cauliflower, baked 
beans and oven 

baked chips  

Organic yogurt  
GF, DF available 

Jacket potatoes 
served with cheese, 
tuna, sweetcorn and 

seasonal salad  

Fresh fruit  
GF, DF available 

Veggie meatball pasta 
served with hidden 
veg tomato sauce, 

peas, carrots, 
sweetcorn and garlic 

bread 

Organic  yogurt  
GF, DF available

Plant based  chicken, 
sweet potato and 

chickpea curry 
served with vegetable 

rice and popadoms  

Fresh fruit 
GF, DF available

Afternoon 
snack

Selection of fruit and 
vegetable sticks

Selection of fruit and 
vegetable sticks 

Selection of fruit and 
vegetable sticks

Selection of fruit and 
vegetable sticks

Selection of fruit and 
vegetable sticks

Tea

  Toasty day! 
The choice of toasted  
bakery goods  with a 

variety of fillings,  
homemade  

soup 
GF, DF available 

Children’s choice of 
fruit 

Water or milk 

Whatcombe Café- 
children’s choice of 

eggs served to order, 
homemade  

soup 

GF, DF available 
Children’s choice of 

fruit 
Water or milk

Warm croissant with 
Quorn ham and 

cheese or 
 homemade  

soup 

GF, DF available 
Children’s choice of 

fruit 
Water or milk

DIY wraps with a 
choice of cheese,  
Quorn ham, dips, 
crudités, olives,  

homemade  
soup  

GF, DF available 
Children’s choice of 

fruit 
Water or milk

  Toasty day! 
The choice of toasted  
bakery goods  with a 
variety of fillings or 

baked beans, 
homemade  

soup 
GF, DF available 

Children’s choice of 
fruit 

Water or milk 


